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MOTION 
 
Motion submitted by Cllr Ted Strike:- 
 
“Whilst we recognise the need to update the regulations on the "Consent Street Trading 
Policy" the current rules are penalising craft stalls, Farmers markets and community 
events, something I am sure was never intended. 
 
That Council, at the earliest opportunity amend the current rules to exclude all 
community events and Farmers Markets from these charges. These include, but are not 
limited to: 
 
Ingleby Barwick Family Fun Weekend  
Ingleby Barwick Community Market  
Ingleby Barwick Light Switch on 
The Thornaby Show 
The Billingham Show 
The Festival of Thrift 
Northern Dales Farmers Markets 
Norton Green Market” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


